
 
 

 
     NOVEMBER 2023 MONTHLY UPDATE 

 

Ready or not… 
 

It seems winter has hit Western North Dakota and Eastern Montana!  With the 
new blanket of snow, thoughts naturally turn toward the holidays and all things 
Thanksgiving and Christmas.  This year we are again thankful for our residents – 
the whole reason we exist!  We are thankful too for each and every family those 
individuals represent.  We don’t take it for granted that we are caring for 
someone’s mom, dad, grandma, grandpa, son or daughter… someone’s aunt or 
uncle, cousin or close friend.  We truly count it an honor to care for the souls 
whom God has brought to our facilities. 
 
We are excited to share that we are having new residents moving into Nelson 
Manor!  It is such a joy to see that hallway with new friendships in the making.  
Both Bethel and Arbor House seem to have residents joining us more often, so to 
see new individuals added to Nelson really warms our hearts.  
 
We are also thrilled to be preparing another season of holiday meals for our 
residents and their loved ones. 
 

• Thanksgiving Dinner will be hosted at both Bethel and at Arbor House on 
Thursday November 23rd. 

• Christmas Dinner will be here before we know it as well!  Families and 
friends are invited to join residents on Christmas day for a meal. 
 

If you are interested in more information about any of those dinners, please 
contact Bethel @ 572-6766 or Arbor House @ 572-2688. 
 

There is always something happening around the Bethel properties – be sure to 
follow our Facebook page to stay updated on what’s going on. 
 

As always, it is such a privilege that so many choose to call one of our many living 
options home.  Please keep our facilities and all who reside here in your prayers! 
 

 
By His Grace,  

 


